
 
 

PSBA/Notice- 055                                                           January 5, 2022 

 
 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

CERTIFICATION FOR THE PROFESSIONALS OF THE CAPITAL MARKET 

 

Dear Members, 
 
This is in reference to the certification for the professionals of the Capital Market as required by the 
Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP), and subsequent negotiations made with the 
Institute of Financial Markets of Pakistan (IFMP).  
 
In line with the conclusion, PSBA, in partnership with IFMP holding a training session for 
KAT/System/Trading Terminal Operators. The participants would also be given a certificate of 
participation to remain compliant. 
 
In this regard, the members are requested to kindly share details of each KAT Operator of their Brokerage 
Houses who will be attending the session so that adequate arrangements are made. The required details 
must reach the Association Office latest by January 10, 2022.  
 

 

 

Please use Letter Head of the Company: 

 

EMPLOYEE 1 
 

Full Name  

Father’s Name  

CNIC No.  

Employee Code  

Academic Qualification  

Years of Experience  

Email for confirmation of 
Date, Time & Venue 

 

 

 

Kindly note that this session is only for the KAT Operators and is mandatory to attend, hence, active 

participation is requested. 

 

 

____________sd_________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General  
 

Copy to: 

1. PSBA Website 


